
 

 

 
Tuesday, November 5, 2013  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Appointment of Chief Risk Officer and reformation of the  

Executive Board and the Management Committee  

 

The Board of Directors, at its today’s meeting, appointed Mr. Christos Adam as Chief Risk 
Officer (CRO), in replacement of the resigned Mr. Michael Colakides.   

 

Additionally, Mr. Christos Adam, has been appointed as Group General Manager Risk 

Management and member to the Executive Board and the Management Committee of 
Eurobank. 

 

Mr. C. Adam is working for Eurobank since November 1990 and holds the position of the 
Head of Credit Control for the last 17 years. From this position of responsibility, Mr. Adam 

created and organized the Credit Control Sector and contributed to the design of innovative 
policies and methodologies to assess credit risk. 


